Memorandum

To: Samuel Stanley, Jr. M.D., President

Via: Dennis N. Assanis, Ph.D., Provost y p!

From: Imin Kao, Ph.D., Interim Dean, Int’l Academic Programs & Services
Subject: Partnership with Gachon University, Korea

Date: August 14, 2015

Stony Brook established a partnership with Kyungwoon University, Korea in 2007.
Kyungwon merged with Gachon University of Medicine and Science in 2012 and its new

name is Gachon University.

Gachon wishes to continue the partnership with Stony Brook. Attached are two copies of
Memorandum of Understanding, Student Exchange Agreement, and Dual Degree

Agreement.

Please review these documents and if approved, forward to the Office of the President for

the President’s signature and return to this office.

Imin Kao, Ph.D., Interim Dean, International Academic Programs & Services
£-5311 Melville Library - Stony Brook University - Stony Brook, NY 11794-3397
Tel: 631-632-7030 - Fax: 631-632-1396 - E-mail: imin.kao@stonybrook.edu



